
 
 
August 16, 2020  
 
KPFK Local Station Board Executive Session Repor 
 
 
Report Out from the KPFK LSB Closed Session of August 16, 2020. 
 
 
 
The KPFK LSB discussed confidential personnel matters and adopted the following resolution: 
 
Whereas, pertinent sections of the Pacifica Employee Handbook state that programmers should 
not disparage Pacifica stations, management, staff or governance as it degrades the public image 
of Pacifica and discourages grant, major donor and other funding. 
 
And Whereas, it is not the intention of the KPFK LSB to threaten or harass any programmer or 
staff member, but to insure the Pacifica policies are complied with. 
 
Therefore, the KPFK LSB urges the KPFK General Manager and Program Director to ensure 
that Pacifica programmers and other staff understand and comply with the pertinent sections of 
the Employee Handbook in this regard.  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanine Rohn 
KPFK LSB Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Article Six, Meetings of the Board of Directors, Section 7: Open Meetings 
“In addition, within a reasonable period after the closed meeting, the Foundation's Secretary shall post on the 
Foundation's website a general statement of the basis on which all or part of said meeting was closed.” 



 
 
 
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section 396(k)(4) of the Communications Act. 


